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SECURITY CLEARANCES 
What it is and how to obtain clearance 

NEW DATE 

Thursday, June 23, 2022 
1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

Virtual Webinar  

 
Security Clearances can be given to a federal employee, federal 
contractor, or service member.  This CLE will discuss the process of 
how one is evaluated by an agency if one may have the privilege of 
being granted a clearance.  Even after a security clearance is granted, 
one may have to undergo continual reviews to determine if the 
clearance will be granted again. This class will be for a basic 
understanding of what one can expect to and how an attorney can 
assist prior to the process, during an investigation, and after an 
investigation. 
 

Faculty and Program Coordinator:  
Chad H. Lennon, Esq., Associate, Tully Rinckey, PLLC 

 

Registration:  Security Clearances 
BY MAIL: Return registration with payment to: Suffolk Academy of Law, 560 Wheeler 
Rd., Hauppauge, NY 11788/ BY FAX:  631-234-5899/ BY PHONE: 631-234-5588
 ON-LINE: https://www.scba.org  
 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Address:        ____________ 

Phone:     E-Mail      

 SCBA Member $30  Non-Member Attorney $45    
 
 Law Student $0  12-Session Pass   Scholars Club   
 
Method of Payment:   Cash   Check (payable to Suffolk  
 
Academy of Law)  Credit Card https://www.scba.org 

 

TIME: 1:00 p.m.- 1:50 p.m.  
Please plan to log on 10 minutes 
prior to the start of the program. 

 

LOCATION:   
VIRTUAL WEBINAR 
 

MCLE CREDIT:  
1Professional Practice 

[Transitional and Non-
Transitional] 

 

INSTRUCTIONAL 
LEVEL: All levels 

 

PRICING: 

SCBA 
Member 

 $30 

Non-Member 
Attorney 

 $45 

   
Program 
will be 
recorded 

  

   
 
FINANCIAL AID: Email 
cynthia@scba.org for 
information. 

 

MATERIALS: Materials will 
be provided electronically.  

 

 
 

Program Details 
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